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April 12, 2019
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about human pawns. Your tweet today confirmed
advocating for ICE to kidnap people and release them in sanctuary cities
such as here near San Francisco. Those arrested by ICE are not your
personal pawns to move about as political rhetoric. ICE already shows little
regard for their charges having dumped people on downtown streets at night
without food or medical attention more like the Bhagwan Rajneesh’s 1980’s
antics in Oregon than a government agency. Yet even ICE officials have
balked (repeatedly) at your and Mr Miller’s appalling plan, shedding more
light on the depravity behind this week’s purge of DHS. Like your continuing
enthusiasm for kidnapping children from their parents this proposal shows
that you regard others as inhuman and are capable of any atrocity.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our compassionate society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


